Paul G. Clark

County Executive

David Culver
General Manager

Department of Land Use
June 16, 2011

Ray Buchta
1709 Concord Pike

Delaware Digital Video Factory
Wilmington DE 19803

RE: Case # 201103363
Dear Mr. Buchta:

Thank you for taking the time to call our Customer Relations and Enforcement office on May 17,
2011 to file a complaint about the property located at 1707 Concord Pk. On June 16, 2011 Officer
Eliazer Sanchez-Bonet, completed the investigation into this complaint. Our office has closed the
file on this matter.

If, for any reason you disagree with our findings, please give us a call at 395-5555, and reference
the above case number.

Thanks again for your concern.

s

Office of Code Enforcement

87 Reads Way, New Castle, De 19720 Phone: 302-395-5040 Fax: 302-395-5545



